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fordwych road

The parking bays are specifically for disabled people. That was partly why planning permission was given to 

build the property in the first place.

To turn around now to change this for some short-term money putting at head of the long-term potentially for 

four disabled families preventing them to live and work in the city appears hypocritical. Camden is a labour run 

council, The mayor of London is Labour, soon the government will be labour.

Surely you can work together and find a better solution than this.
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